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This Week
Sports Day: Our Sports Week is next week, 20th-24th June, with Sports Day on the 

morning of Friday 24th June from 9.30-11.45am. Parents and carers are invited to 

join their child for the activities, which will be held on the Forest School field and 

games area. Children are invited to wear the sporting colours of their class’s chosen 

country, details of which will be sent home by teachers soon.

Sports Day Parking: Due to the ongoing building works and the need to have access for 

very large delivery lorries, we are unable to offer any onsite parking for parents, 

carers and visitors on Sports Day. Please park nearby with care, being considerate 

towards our neighbours, and then walk to the school.

Letters Home
Seniors Classes: Open Afternoon invitation and Activity Week information/consent form. 

(Sent home in bags)

Yoimoji of the Week: Haystack
Haystack is an independent bear. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.



Class News from Pioneers

Pioneers have had a wonderful week, we spent Wednesday morning practising our road 

safety, using money in Tesco to treat ourselves to a snack of our choice and being out in 

the community. We spent a fun morning in the park with our friends in Seniors. 
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